
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

09 May 2022 

 

Dr. Lesley Brown 
President and Vice Chancellor 
Yukon University  

Dear Dr. Brown, 

 

I’m delighted to be sending formal greetings from Saint Mary’s University and my 
own personal congratulations on the occasion of your installation as President and 
Vice Chancellor, Yukon University. 
 
I’m very pleased to provide a formal note of congratulations as we continue our 
discussions within the network of Canadian university presidents!  
 
With sincere congratulations and best wishes. 

 

Regards, 

 
 
Robert Summerby-Murray, Ph.D. 
President and Vice Chancellor 

 
 


